
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 6th February

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Learning the alternative
sounds for ai – ai/ay/a-e

Spelling words with the 
suffix –er, -est

English Writing fact sheets about 
different planets and the 
moon using our sentence 
skills

Planning and writing our 
own explanation text about 
animals that live in the 
Antarctic

Maths Subtracting numbers 
within 20

Making equal groups by 
grouping and sharing out

Topic Looking at rhythms in 
music
Using our senses
Finishing our Planets 
Booklet

Thinking about climate 
change and making posters 
about how to look after our 
planet

Highlights this week:
Year 1 have enjoyed listening to the Planets Suite 
by Holst. We listened to Mars and talked about 
how it made us feel. Year 2 have been writing all 
about how to look after a dog!
Coming up…
Pyjama Day – Friday 10th Feb
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